
EPSU message of sympathy and solidarity to the 
General Federation of Yemen Trade Unions

(25 March 2015) Following the acts of gruesome violence that killed innocent men 
and women in the Badr and Al-Hashoosh Mosques, EPSU sent a message of 
sympathy and solidarity to the trade unions in Yemen.

We strongly condemn such violence. The country is in a new spiral of violence and it 
is the working men and women, their families and communities that suffer. We 
support the fight for peace and prosperity of our colleagues.

EPSU solidarity letter to Yemen T.U. workers

- Statement of ITUC supported by ETUC and Arab trade unions
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